
PATIENT NOTICE 
 

We will be CLOSED on the following days throughout  

2024 / 25 due to Statutory Bank Holidays 
 

 

January 1st 

 

March 29th 

 

April 1st 

 

May 6th 

 

May 27th 

 

 

August 26th 

 

 

December 25th 

 

December 26th 

 

 

2025 

January 1st 

 

 

 

 

ALSO 
 

We will be CLOSED once a month on the following Wednesday  

afternoons from 1:30pm for staff training 
 

March 13th April 10th May 8th 

 

June 12th 

 

 

July 10th 

 

August 

 OPEN  

September 

11th 
October 9th 

November 

13th 

December 

OPEN 

2025 

January 8th 

February 

12th 

 

March 12th 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE 
Please phone 111 for non-urgent treatment when we are closed 

 For all medical emergencies please call 999 

IT IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO ENSURE THAT YOU HAVE 

ENOUGH MEDICATION TO LAST YOU OVER ANY 

 HOLIDAY / CLOSED PERIODS, 

 PLEASE ORDER YOUR PRESCRIPTION IN PLENTY OF TIME, 

PRESCRIPTIONS CAN BE ISSUED UP TO 1-WEEK EARLY. 

 

PLEASE CALL MOL (Medicine order line) 01246 588860 


